
 

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY DEAN 
 ACADEMIC AND INDUSTRIAL LINKAGES 

CENTRE FOR FOUNDATION STUDIES, IIUM 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

POSTPONEMENT OF THE BRIEFING BY KULLIYYAH/DEPARTMENT FOR ECONS FOR CFSIIUM 
GRADUATING STUDENTS. 

Dear Students, 

Kindly be informed that the Briefing for ECONS, which was scheduled on 11th April 2018, has 
been postponed to a future date.  

We deeply apologized for any inconvenience caused. 

  

Thank you. 

 


